
_- _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

DOCKET NUMBER DD'

PROPOSED RU!.E O_

[83 k/6Y36)
t2 ia
us- ~

'88 JJN -6 no -
June 1,1988

GFQq . .s y!,-00Cnt i,,. ..

Bht M m

Secretary c,f the Commission
Atta: Docketing and Service Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulato.y Co mission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Commissioner:

I am writing to you in regards to the granting of
a low power testing license to the Seabrook Station in New
Hampshira.

In my opinion, this is a very important and necessary
decision to be approved.

For the future of New England we are going to need the
eleatric power that vill be available from Seabrook Station.

I urge you to compare the great need.for Niiclear
Power, safe, and efficient power, that will be available from
the Seabrook Station to other sources.

Sincerely, e .
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Francis J. Storch
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F. J. Storch
185 So. Wilson St. .

lianchester, N. H. 03103
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